

Dear Sirs

I was born in Warrington and have grown up here. What you are proposing is MY future !!

I have been lucky enough to visit a number of cities in both the UK and in Europe. Unfortunately Warrington does not have the feel of a city and adding a lot of houses will not change this. We should be proud to be a town and not look to change.

I have been or a number of years. During that time we have used the green belt for walks, learning to map read and other activities. Please don't lose this asset. It is also an area that is full of wildlife which cannot be replaced by a country park. Please don't destroy this oasis for our birds and animals.

The town already feels congested and I do not think adding 24,000 houses will help improve this. Please don't build this number of houses.

I understand that air quality in Warrington is poor and despite Government concerns this is not improving. I am not surprised having seen the motorways at a standstill so often. I am worried that this pollution will affect the health of my friends and I in the future. Please do something to improve it not make it worse.

There is a proposal to make the Trans Pennine trail into a road or bus way. This is currently a fantastic place to walk and a safe place to ride bikes. I have walked and cycled along here many times with my family. Please don't destroy this and lose this fantastic amenity for future generations.

Over the last few years my local library has been shut and Stockton Heath is now under threat. The Council don't seem to able to afford to run what they have currently got let alone adding to it.

Please look after what we have got, think of me and my friends, don't destroy OUR TOWN with grand plans for a city and thousands of new homes.

Yours Faithfull